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Follow us on Social Media via the school website, Instagram and Facebook! 
Please follow, like and share our page!  @sacredheartwadhurst 

 

Wishing you all a Happy New Year as we 
enter into 2022 and a warm welcome back 
to all our children, in particular those who 
join us this term: Dexter, Edward and 
Macsen in our Nursery class, Amu who 
joins Reception, Oliver Year 3 and Henry 
who joins Year 4.  It has been lovely to see 
so many smiling faces this week and to 
hear about your Christmas holidays.  



Key policies are available via the school website or on request from the school. 

 
 

MASS 
It was wonderful to come together 
to celebrate the Epiphany, a 
special day to mark the Magi’s 
arrival to the baby Jesus. The 
Growing In Faith Together (GIFT) 
team showed such confidence in 
their readings, as did the children 
in Reception and Year 1 who 
participated in the offertory.   
 
COATS 
It has been very cold this week!  
Please ensure all children have 
their play coat in school with any 
additional items to keep them 
warm: hats, gloves and scarves.   
 
PE KITS 

• Reception – Please wear your PE kit into school on a Monday and bring your school uniform in a bag to 
change into.  

• Years 1 and 2 - Please wear your PE kit into school on a Wednesday and bring your school uniform in a 
bag to change into.  

• All KS2 classes - Please bring your full PE kit into school in your PE bag on a Monday.  
All PE kits will come home on a Friday to be washed ready for the next week.  

 
TUNBRIDGE WELLS ARTS FESTIVAL 
The Tunbridge Wells Art Festival will take place on the weekend of the 5th and 6th March.  The closing date 
for entries for children in Key Stage 2 is Friday 14th January.  More information on the rules and categories 
that children can enter can be found on the website: www.twaf.co.uk and entries should be made through the 
online registration part of the website. Mrs Collyer is happy to help guide children in their choice of poem or 
texts/passages for prose reading, and will help prepare them for the performance. 
 
NEW GOVERNMENT GUIDANCE REGARDING CORONAVIRUS 
New Government guidance can be found at: https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus.  From 11th January, if you get a 
positive rapid lateral flow test result, most people will not need to take a PCR test to confirm the result.  You 
must self-isolate immediately if you get a positive rapid lateral flow test result. 
 
CLUBS 
A reminder that clubs begin next week. All children have been allocated the clubs that were requested.   
 

WEEK AHEAD DIARY DATES - WEEK 2 – CLUBS START 
Mon 10th January Whole School Liturgy 08.55 

Hymn Practice  15.00-15.30 
Clubs  15.45-16.45 

Tue 11th January Boys 7-a-side Sussex Finals @ Lancing  09.30-15.00 

Sing-a-long (F/S & KS1) 13.40-14.00 

Clubs  15.45-16.45 

Wed 12th January Y4 Swimming @ Mayfield  08.45-10.00 

Thu 13th January U9/8 Girls Netball v Beechwood (AWAY) LEAVE 13.30 START 14.30 
COLLECT @ VENUE 15.45 

U9/8 Boys Tag Rugby v Beechwood (HOME) START 14.15  
COLLECT SHS 15.45 

Clubs  15.45-16.45 

Fri 14th January  Awards Assembly + Chess Presentation  09.00 

Clubs 15.45-16.45 

Lunch menu: Week 2 

 


